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QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER -

Official Newsletter of the Warwick Turf Club

Highlights of 2023

It's been a productive and busy year for the Warwick Turf Club, with 3 out of our 10 race meets
transferred because of wet weather events. Our team of volunteers and staff have been put to task
and created many great events for the public to attend - especially our 150th year celebrations by
hosting our Long Lunch on the Track!

Our Track & Venue Manager Maurice has worked tirelessly to maintain our race track. The Club has
received glowing remarks in this respect. Many jockeys and trainers are constantly returning to
Warwick. The track has great grass coverage and with the funding allocated by Racing QLD is
developing along nicely to deliver the number one racing surface in country QLD.

We have since installed the Semaphore Board and electronic timing which assists the Club in
delivering the spectator with the information instantly. Its a great asset to the Club - thanks Racing
QLD!.
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WINNERS - Wedding Industry Awards 2023

Thank you to our brides & grooms who voted Warwick Turf
Club as the 2023 Winner of the Southern QLD Country Wedding
Venue for Licensed Clubs. Cheers to Eric & Kristen who manage
the events for the Club. The Club is currently in the process of
enclosing the Kidszone Australia Trackside Pavilion with glass

sliding doors and windows. The venue will be more comfortable Upcomlng Events

all year round!

e Monday 15 January 2024

Turf Track Renovation Charity Race Day

e Monday 29 January 2024

After our 29th January race meeting the Club have organised Rotary Club of Warwick Race Day
a minor track renovation to core and top dress the course e Tuesday 12 March 2024
proper. The track will be ready for racing on the 12 March. Disability Awareness Race Day

ALLMAN PARK RACECOURSE



